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2022-2025 Strategic Plan
e Draft Plan Version 2 is now available for public comment

UNIVERSITY NEWS

Strategic Plan update: We need your feedback

The latest draft of the 2022-25 University of Louisville Strategic Plan is now available
for the community's review and feedback. As the Strategic Plan moves closer to
implementation, the UofL. community continues to play a key role in the plan's
development. Please take a few moments to review the 2022-25 Strategic Plan and
submit your feedback using the online feedback form. Note that the "name" and "email"
fields are optional for those who wish to submit feedback anonymously.

The 2022-25 Strategic Plan draft and online feedback form are located on the Strategic
Plan webpage.

President Search
e Leadership profile has been finalized and search website established:

UofL Faculty, Staff, Students and Friends,
The search for the University of Louisville’s next president is progressing nicely.

To ensure transparency in the search, we have created a presidential search website. The site includes

the leadership profile; a job description; updates on the search progress; information about the search

firm, WittKiefer; and a nomination form for potential candidates.

| am confident we are well on our way to finding an outstanding leader, which is vital to the future of
the university. The Presidential Search Committee will continue to be thorough and deliberate as we

work through this process, and we will keep you informed every step of the way.
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Raymond M. Burse
Chair, Presidential Search Committee
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e Academic and Student Affairs Committee approved the following: Six Sigma Black
Belt Graduate Certificate, revisions to the bylaws of the School of Public Health and
Information Sciences, revisions to the Bylaws and Personnel Documents of the
School of Medicine and

e Finance committee approved the fiscal year 2023 budget. An exert highlighting the
budget:

The Fiscal Year 2022-23 budget is structurally balanced and linked to the University’s strategic
plan. The top budget priorities are: 1) helping students succeed and includes funding for new
financial aid programs, opening two new residence halls, and creating the Center for Military-
Connected students, among others; 2) investing in faculty and staff by providing a cost-of-living
increase, raising the starting wage rate, and beginning to address wage compression and equity,
among others; and 3) improving the university by updating the physical infrastructure, improving
the website, and continuing brand marketing, among others.



